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August 19, 2014 

 

 

Patrick O’Donnell, Clerk of the Legislature 

State Capitol, Room 2018 

P.O. Box 94604 

Lincoln, NE  68509 

 

Dear Mr. O’Donnell: 

 

In accordance with the Legislative Bill 195 (2013), please find attached the quarterly report 

required from the Department of Health and Human Services on ACCESSNebraska for the time 

period April 1, 2014 through June 30, 2014. 

 

Information explaining this quarter’s report submission is provided at the beginning of the report. 

 

 

Sincerely,  

 

 

 

 

 

Thomas D. Pristow, MSW, ACSW 

Director, Division of Children and Family Services 

Department of Health and Human Services 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 




































































































































































































































































































































































































































































































































































